
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Rue d'Egmont – Egmontstraat 11, 1000 Brussels 
www.coimbra-group.eu 

CoimbraGroup 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Rector, Professor Wojciech Nowak 

Rector's Office  
Jagiellonian University 

ul. Gołębia 24 
31-007 Kraków 

Poland 
 
 

Brussels, 22 July 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Rector Nowak, 
 
It is with great sadness that the Coimbra Group family has been informed of Professor 
Franciszek Ziejka’s passing.  
 
Jagiellonian University was already a member of the Coimbra Group for eight years 
when Prof Ziejka took his position as Rector of the University in 1999. He will be truly 
missed by all who had the privilege of knowing him within our network. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board of the Coimbra Group, I would like to send our sincere 
condolences and deepest sympathy to Professor Ziejka’s family and friends and to the 
whole Jagiellonian University community.  
 
I send you my very best wishes and remain, 
 
 

          
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Prof. Ludovic Thilly  

Executive Board Chair 
  


